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     Headteacher:  Mrs. Charlotte Foden 
 

Overall attendance 95.6% 

Early Years winning class RB with 100% attendance 

Years 1&2 winning class Class 2B 100% 

Years 3&4 winning class Class 4B 100% 

Years 5&6 winning class Class 6E 100% 

 
Dear parents and carers,  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
It has been wonderful to welcome our children back to school this week.  The children have returned 
beautifully and started the year as they mean to go on.  Already I have seen how hard they are 
working and a real determination to have a successful and happy year.  They have looked so smart in 
their new school uniforms.   
 
I cannot believe that we waited all summer holidays for the sun and it finally makes an appearance as 
we return to school.  A massive well done to children and staff who have worked so hard in these 
very hot conditions this week.   
 
A special welcome to our new Reception and Nursery children who have started their school journeys 
with us this week.  You have settled in so well and we are all so proud of you.  Also well done to 
mums, dads and carers; this can be an emotional time. Welcome to the Broad Square family.  
 
Attendance 
 
We have had a strong start to the school year with children attending well.  I really hope we can keep 
this up.  
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Swimming 
 
Year 5 & 6 pupils should have brought home a swimming letter with information about swimming 
lessons that are starting.  Please ensure that your child has correct swimming kit for this.  If you need 
support with this or have any queries or questions, please speak to class teacher.   
 
Enrichment opportunities 
 
There are so many things to look forward to this school year.  Mrs McNamara will be sending out 
information on extra-curricular clubs that will be starting up, so keep an eye out for that.  We will also 
send out updated curriculum maps so that you can see what your children are learning this term.   
 
 
Bikeability 
 
Year 5 have brought home Bikeability letters.  Please return slips to Miss Rutherford if you want your 
child to be included.   
 
Uniforms 
 
The children have returned looking very smart in their new uniforms.  This week we allowed for PE 
kits and summer uniforms to be worn due to the hot weather. Can I remind everyone that moving 
forward, PE kits should be worn only on PE days, no football kits please.  Also, our uniform policy 
states that plain black shoes are to be worn, plain black trainers are also fine.  Please put your child’s 
name in all items of school uniform.  Information on our uniform expectations can be found on our 
website:  https://www.broadsquareprimary.co.uk/page/?title=Uniform&pid=50 
 
Parking 
 
I received a complaint yesterday from a member of our community that parents/carers were parking 
over driveways at pickup time.  Please only park where there is room and not across people’s 
driveways.  Thank you for your cooperation.   
 
Thank you 
 

Mrs C Foden 

 
Headteacher 
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